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THE SAYWITZ COMPANY EXPANDS BROKERAGE DIVISION TO ADDRESS POST 
PANDEMIC CLIENT GROWTH 
_________________________________________________________________________________
June 30, 2021:  


The Saywitz Company, a national commercial real estate brokerage and consulting, 
firm headquartered in Newport Beach, California has announced it has expanded its 
brokerage division by adding two new hires to expand its business development 
group and its brokerage operations in Newport Beach. Michael Claro and Troy Dao 
have joined the Saywitz team. Michael Claro has a background in sales and marketing 
with previous experience from multiple real estate organizations. He has a Bachelor 
of Arts degree from Cal State Fullerton. Troy Dao has a background in customer 
service and sales and holds a Bachelor of Arts degree from UC Santa Barbara. Both 
individuals will complement The Saywitz Company’s existing brokerage operations. 


Barry Saywitz, president of The Saywitz Company noted, “We are excited about these 
two new individuals, and I am confident that they will be assets to our brokerage 
team. In this post pandemic recovery, we have a number of clients that are now in 
need of new or different space as they try to address their business and real estate 
needs on a going forward basis. These adjustments to the overall economy will have 
an impact on our client’s real estate going forward and we believe that now is an 
opportune time for our clients and all companies to re-evaluate their real estate 
requirements. Therefore, we have made an active decision to expand our brokerage 
presence and to aggressively expand our client base.” 


The Saywitz Company is one the largest privately held commercial real estate 
brokerage firms in Southern California. The Saywitz Company exclusively represents 
tenants and users of commercial real estate in Southern California and throughout 
the country. It has negotiated transactions in all 50 states as well as throughout 
Canada and Mexico. Additional information on The Saywitz Company can be found at 
www.saywitz.com. 
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